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To Members of the Board of Supervisors,

The El Dorado County Association of Realtors (EDCAR) is in support of staff's request to extend Item 32, Proposition
90, from tomorrow to August 16, 2016. We believe it is important that the County Assessor be in attendance at the
hearing and heard he is unavailable tomorrow.

We thank you for your consideration.

Kimberly Beal
Government Affairs Director, EDCAR
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